
 

 

07.02.2024 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
As you may have heard, Mr Tewkesbury, one of our Assistant Principals, has been successful in securing a 
promotion and will be leaving us after the February half term.  
 
Although we are all sad that he will be leaving us, it is an exciting time for Mr Tewkesbury as he becomes Vice 
Principal at another academy in our trust, Magna Academy. Still working within Aspirations Academies and not 
too far away, we will still be in close contact with Mr Tewkesbury and we know he will regularly come to visit.  
 
Mr Tewkesbury works so hard and has put his whole heart into everything he has achieved here at Livingstone 
Academy and we know he will be just as successful in his new role. We want to thank him for his time here and 
wish him all the best in his new venture!  
 
To reassure those of you attending the ski trip during the Easter holidays, Mr Tewkesbury will still be attending 
this trip and will continue to communicate with the families involved.  
 
With big boots to fill, we have been active in the search to recruit Mr Tewkesbury’s replacement and, after a 
very strong field of applicants, I am very pleased to announce that we will have two new Assistant Principals 
starting with us after the Easter holidays: Mrs Betteridge and Ms Royle.  
 
I am sure you will join me in thanking Mr Tewkesbury for his dedication and hard work, and in wishing him the 
very best in his future.  
 
 
Kind regards,  

 
Mr Loren Tharme 

Principal 

 


